
Good morning, homeowners and residents 

 

Please note that the associations office will be closed on 

Thursday, June 19th in observance of Juneteenth.  Our 

maintenance staff will also be off.  If you experience an 

afterhours emergency during this time, please call Sentry 

Management at 407-788-6700 ext. 9 

There will be no Massey Pest service on Thursday, Sean will 

return on Thursday, June 26th @7:30 a.m.  Please call the office 

if you need treatment. 

The office will reopen on Friday June 20th @9:00 a.m. 

Thank you, 

Trish 

 


